
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR MUNICIPAL ADVISORY SERVICES 

ISSUED: DECEMBER 11, 2020 

 

 

The Request for Proposals for Municipal Advisory Services advertised on November 13, 2020 
(RFP) is canceled and all proposals submitted in response to the RFP are rejected.    

Clean Water Services (District) received two proposals in response to the RFP both of which 
were declared nonresponsive because they proposed changes to the contract, which was not 
allowed under the terms of the RFP.  

District has determined pursuant to District Purchasing Rule 30-102(1) and 30-115 that it is in 
the public interest for the RFP to be canceled and all proposals rejected.    

The District intends to reissue the RFP to allow proposers to propose changes to the Contract. 


